
 

May 14, 2021 
  

Dear Montgomery Township School Community, 

 
The Center for Disease Control (CDC) has adjusted the guidelines for vaccinated individuals 
regarding mask wearing and social distancing.  As of today we have not received any revisions 
from the New Jersey Department of Education in response to the CDC changes and therefore 
will continue to follow our current protocols. 

 
All staff and students will continue to wear masks and follow the social distancing 
guidelines.  We will promptly communicate if and when there are any changes to our mask 
wearing and social distancing protocols. 

 
Have a great weekend. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary E. McLoughlin 
Superintendent 

 


